



Mosborough Primary School New School Road Mosborough Sheffield S20 5ES

Tel: 0114 248 6211 Fax: 0114 247 7121 Email:enquiries@mosborough.sheffield.sch.uk.

Website: www.mosboroughprimary.co.uk
04 September 2019

Headteacher: Mr Martin Fallon

Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome Back!

I hope that you all have had a wonderful holiday and that the children return to us ready to learn and have fun!

New Starters

I would like to welcome Ryan Guest, who is a sports apprentice and will be joining us for the year. Ryan's main duties will include supporting during PE lessons, organising games at lunchtime and helping to manage sporting fixtures. He will also be working in our Afterschool club each evening.

Diary Dates

Diary dates for the year will be sent out on Monday 9 September. As always, there will be new events added and probably things we have missed! We will update this diary on a half-termly basis to ensure you are aware of any new events that are coming up. I hope you all have access to our website and the wonderful school app, this provides 'real-time' information. The app can be downloaded from all app stores by searching for **school jotter**. Once the app is installed, search for our school (one time only, it remembers the school after this).

Pupil Information Sheet

We will be sending out data sheets on Monday. For any of you who are still concerned about GDPR; yes, this sheet is fully GDPR compliant and all information stored conforms to the revised legislation! If you completed this form last year and there have been no changes to your circumstances please do not bother to return it. The school will assume that all the information is the same unless you tell us otherwise. It is essential that we have the most current information about both you and your child on our system. We did have five occasions last year when we were unable to contact a parent whose child had become ill.

Mosborough Primary Group

Join us to for a cuppa and a cake (or 2) to raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support at our coffee afternoon on Friday 27 September 2:00-3:15pm. Donations of home baked and shop bought cakes, buns and biscuits are always welcome. In addition, it is the MPG Annual General Meeting this evening (4 September) at 7.30pm at school – members old and new are warmly welcomed!















Information For Parents

On Friday, your child will bring home the Knowledge Organiser for their first topic of the term. It will help them to learn the key facts and other such information; we anticipate that many parents will enjoy learning alongside their children!

Parent Meetings are planned in for: Week commencing 16 September for Years 1,3 and 5

Week commencing 23 September for Years 2,4 and 6

You will receive a separate letter inviting you to these meetings including the date and time for each year group.

This meeting is designed to provide you with a brief overview of the planned learning for the year. It will also talk about any routines you need to be aware of. We will make the slides available on the class webpages for any parent unable to attend.

Shine Assemblies

Please note that the first texts will be sent out on Friday 6th for the assembly on the 13th September.

It is lovely to be back and I look forward to seeing you over the course of the term.

Dates for your diary:

11 September Year 5 Anglo Saxon day

16 September All Foundation children start school full time
 16 September Westfield School open evening (6-8pm)

• 17 September Eckington School open evening (5:30-7:30pm)

26 September European Day of Languages
 27 September MPG MacMillan Coffee Afternoon

Kind Regards

Martin Fallon Headteacher